
 

 

Due to recent changes to the drug use criteria; 

Advanced Health requires use of Avastin – 

Bevacizumab to be trialed and failed before 

we can approve the use of Aflibercept for our 

members.  

 

This change will affect members starting the 

medication on or after 7/29/2023. Members 

already receiving treatment with Aflibercept will 

not be affected.  

 

Please contact the Advanced Health 

Pharmacy at (541) 269-7400 option 2 with any 

questions or concerns.  


